
 

The contractor working on the new 
water storage reservoirs will be on 
hiatus for the next couple of weeks 
waiting on the tanks and other ma-
terials to be fabricated and 
shipped. During this hiatus, Dis-
trict staff will be working on in-
stallation of two new water ser-
vices and doing repairs along Um-
tali Road that are leftover from the 
County road paving project. 
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COMMUNITY NEWS 
The first of five public meetings was hosted by Tehachapi Valley Recreation and Park District and 
Sand Canyon Volunteer Council at the Water District office to solicit input from the public regarding 
the possible construction of a park in the Sand Canyon area. The meeting was attended by about 40 
residents and it appeared that the majority in attendance support some type of park being built, alt-
hough concern was expressed that those in attendance may not adequately represent all of the residents 
and that further outreach is needed to enable more residents to participate. 
Additional meetings are being scheduled with tentative dates of 5/1/19, 5/29/19, 6/19/19 and 7/17/19. 
Please plan to attend and express your opinions and ideas! 

With Richard’s retirement, the District does not have staff dedicated to keeping regular office hours. 
We will continue to have the office open from 8:30 to 12:30, Monday through Thursday, as long as 
staff is available but there will be times when this is not possible. If you would like to insure that staff 
is in the office during those hours prior to making a trip to the office, please feel free to call the office 
at (661) 822-1923. 
Thank you for understanding as we work through this transition . 

CONSTRUCTION 
UPDATE 

Water Treatment Plant  footings and new Montclaire well. 


